Gifts for Ghana- RP Press Release

With Thanksgiving around the corner, students start to think about what they are thankful for. Most wouldn't mention school supplies, but for the children in Ghana, Africa, school supplies something to be thankful for.

SEAL is working on a community service project called Gifts for Ghana which runs from now until December 10th. Gifts for Ghana is a school supply and monetary donation drive to help the many school children of Ghana who don’t have paper or pencil to use in class. 

So if you have any extra pens, pencils, notebooks, crayons, pencil sharpeners, or erasers lying around, those are great donation items. Any small amount can make a big difference!
Drop off locations are Career & Leadership Development, Wal-Mart and at the front desks of the Residence Halls. If you have any questions or special needs please contact Tim or Dakota at 262-472-1180.

